H125
CORPORATION-SUPPORT ORGANIZATIONS

The School Board values organizations striving to support the educational experiences of
Corporation students. The Board endorses the active involvement of students’ families through
the creation of parental organizations such as PTO groups and booster clubs. The Board expects
building principals and staff employees to work cooperatively with all such organizations.

The Superintendent must first approve any new support organization who wishes to use the name
or facilities of the Corporation. Each approved organization shares responsibility with this Board

for the well-being of participating students.

All such organizations shall follow the policies of the Board and the guidelines of the
Superintendent.
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